
 

 

 
04/11/2024 
 
H.E. António Gueterres 
Secretary-General 
United Nations 
New York, NY 10017 
USA 
 
Dear Secretary-General, 
 
I am delighted to reaffirm that 360-DMG proudly upholds the Ten Principles of the United 
Nations Global Compact, underscoring our dedication to human rights, labour standards, 
environmental stewardship, and anti-corruption measures. Our commitment extends beyond 
mere endorsement; we are fully committed to embedding the UN Global Compact and its 
principles, particularly the Sustainable Development Goals into the fabric of our company's 
strategy. 360-DMG will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the 
general public. 
 
360-DMG is an industry-recognized environmentally focused materials recovery & recycling 
company specializing in the fields of Aerospace, Defence, Power and Energy providing full 
metal reclamation and upcycling services with a global footprint, with its prime emphasis on 
security, professionalism, sustainability, and the best industry practices within the recycling 
industry. Our company’s outstanding business model and distinctions are well-placed in 
multinational enterprises and our overwhelming contributions raised us to the ladder of top-tier 
OEMs and MROs as an awarded-winning company for depicting creative, out-of-the-box 
solutions for the aerospace service sector through a closed-loop circular economy model. 

At 360-DMG, we recognize the paramount importance of recycling in advancing sustainability 
and achieving the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) outlined by the United Nations. 
Recycling plays a crucial role in mitigating environmental impact, conserving natural resources, 
and reducing waste by embracing responsible waste management practices and improving the 



 

 

processes in our business model, we strive to create a more sustainable future for generations to 
come. 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual 
submission of a Communication on Progress (CoP) that describes our company’s efforts to 
implement the Ten Principles. We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore 
commit to report on progress starting the calendar year after joining the UN Global Compact, 
and annually thereafter according to the UN Global Compact CoP policy. This includes:  
 

• A statement signed by the chief executive expressing continued support for the UN 
Global Compact and renewing our ongoing commitment to the initiative and its 
principles. This is separate from our initial letter of commitment to join the UN Global 
Compact. 

• The completion of the online questionnaire of the Communication on Progress through 
which we will disclose our company’s continuous efforts to integrate the Ten Principles 
into our business strategy, culture and daily operations, and contribute to United Nations 
goals, particularly the Sustainable Development Goals. 
 

360-DMG is dedicated to driving positive change and making a tangible difference in promoting 
sustainability and environmental responsibility. We are honoured to stand alongside the United 
Nations Global Compact community in advancing our shared vision of a more sustainable and 
equitable world. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
 
 

Mr. Mohammad Faisal Hashmi 
Chief Executive Officer 
360-DMG 


